
 

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to a great 2023-2024 school year.  For 
those of you who were new to St. Mary’s this year, I wanted to let 
you know how registration works.   

With the exception of Kindergarten, we have space for all current 
students to enroll for the next class level as long as they are up-to-
date on all prior invoices and turn in registration paperwork by 
Feb. 23.  Some classes will be full or nearly full with current family 
registration.  In previous years, parents have camped out for 
alumni/former family and open enrollment.  In order to secure 
your spot, your paperwork and registration fees need to be turned 
in by February 23.   Please contact Natasha McGee or Sara Barnett 
at 979-865-5551 if you have any questions or need information 
prior to registration. 

St. Mary’s Episcopal Day School does not discriminate on the basis 
of race, color, religion (creed), gender, national origin or disability.  

St. Mary’s Episcopal Day School 

Enrollment Information for 2023-2024 

Feb.  15 Registration packets go home with current families 

Feb. 21  Kindergarten registration at 7 p.m for current families   

Feb. 23 Last day of priority enrollment for current families 

Feb. 27 Alumni and former family registration at 7:30 am 

Mar. 6   Open enrollment at 5:30 p.m. 


